



TOLEDO, OHIO 43606

NEWSLETTER - FEBRUARY, 1981

Hello Club Members,

Here, we are, another month of cold weather and another month closer to the rally. Speaking of the rally, our Rally Chairman, Marcy Gregory, held a meeting of the rally committee heads the evening of January 30th at our presidents house - nice of Huntz to let us use his home. Several topics were discussed at the meeting. Among one of the major concerns is that of door prizes. Ace Freeman brought up the fact that times are hard and that prizes may be harder to come by. Ace asked that if any of you have any connections or possible access to donations, please give him a call. Also don't forget, that we need items to stuff the rally packets with. See or call Bob Klear on this matter. Also brought up was the topic of showing motorcycle related or "other type" of films at the rally. If you have access to 8 or 16 mm films of this type, please give me a call. Hopefully there will be a film demonstration at the upcoming February meeting. Sign up for Rally Registration times will also be at this meeting. Marcy will also have a catalog available for the possible purchase of club jackets at this time.

Our January meeting was held January 13th with Huntz Gregory presiding. that meeting, our Treasury held \$951.52. Seventeen members plus two prospective members plus one guest were present. Our Technical adviser, Dale Foster, related how excessive electrical usage was in turn associated to gasoline usage. A special election was held for treasurer. Cindy McQuire and Kathy Burmeister ran for that position. Kathy won the post and will be taking over for Rita Morgan. We had two new riders voted into membership. They are Jim and Lois Merzki from Toledo. Jim rides 1974 R/60/6. Let's welcome them into the club.

If you have any information or things to sell you would like puplished, please drop me a line. So until next month, HAPPY RIDING.

Bob Peck